
 

 

Date: January 28, 2019 

To,  

Surveillance Department, 

National Stock Exchange of India Ltd. 

Exchange Plaza, Bandra Kurla Complex, 

Bandra East,  

Mumbai-400 051 

NSE Symbol: SKIL 

 

Kind Attention: Avishkar Naik-Vice President 

 

Sub: Movement in Price  

 

Dear Sir, 

 

We have received your letter Ref. No. NSE/CM/Surveillance/7860 stating that you have 

noted a significant movement in price of our security across Exchanges, in the recent past. 

 

In this regard, there are no information/announcement whether being price 

sensitive/material in nature which in our opinion may have a bearing on the price/ volume 

behaviour in the scrip and which is not disclosed to the Stock Exchange. Hence, we are not 

aware of the reason of significant movement in the price. 

 

Kindly take the above information on record and acknowledge the same. 

 

Thanking you, 

 

Yours Faithfully, 

For SKIL Infrastructure Limited 

 

Sd/- 

Nilesh Mehta 

Company Secretary  

 

 

 



 

 

January 30, 2019 

 

To,  

Surveillance Department, 

BSE Ltd  

P J Towers, Dalal Street, 

Mumbai - 400001 

 

BSE Security Code: 539861 

 

Sub: Clarification on Price Movement 

 

Dear Sir, 

 

We have received your email Ref. No. L/SURV/ONL/PV/PA/ 2018-2019/229 stating that 

you have noted a significant movement in price of our security at your Exchange, in the 

recent past. 

 

In this regard, there are no information/announcement whether being price 

sensitive/material in nature which in our opinion may have a bearing on the price/ 

volume behaviour in the scrip and which is not disclosed to the Stock Exchange. Hence, 

we are not aware of the reason of significant movement in the price. 

 

Kindly take the above information on record and acknowledge the same. 

 

Thanking you, 

 

Yours Faithfully, 

For SKIL Infrastructure Limited 

 

Sd/- 

Nilesh Mehta 

Company Secretary  

 

 

 


